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Harbour Trust welcomes new Middle Head Market to Mosman  

Kicking off Wednesday 23 October 2019, the Harbour Trust welcomes the Middle Head Market to 
Middle Head, Mosman. 
 
Launching during the Festival of Mosman, the Middle Head Market will operate every Wednesday 
from 8am until 2pm. The new local market invites visitors to enjoy a pleasant country style market 
atmosphere and breathtaking views of the harbour. 
 
These community markets offer everything from fresh organic fruit and vegetable, gourmet and 
seasonal produce and artisan products. 
 
Mary Darwell, CEO of the Harbour Trust, said the Middle Head Market will breathe new life into this 
important precinct at Mosman. 
 
“The Harbour Trust is delighted to partner with Organic Food Markets,” said Ms Darwell. 
 
“Middle Head Market will become part of our community and a weekly tradition where locals and 
visitors can shop and connect,” she said. 
 
Stephen Choularton, Director of Organic Food Markets, said Middle Head provides a picturesque 
location for this new community market. 
 
“Organic Food Markets prides itself on providing both certified organic and conventional fruit and 
vegetable and artisan products to the community. Middle Head, with its lush bushland and strong 
community ties, is an ideal place to showcase our offering,” said Mr Choularton 
 
About the Harbour Trust 
The Harbour Trust protects and manages some of Sydney Harbour’s most extraordinary foreshore 
sites. Their portfolio includes: Cockatoo Island, Headland Park, Mosman, Macquarie Lightstation, 
Vaucluse; North Head Sanctuary, Manly and Sub Base Platypus, North Sydney. 
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MEDIA ENQUIRIES: Please contact Rebecca Hage at the Harbour Trust on (02) 8969 2143 or  
0438 852 465 or Rebecca.Hage@harbourtrust.gov.au 
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